
Report of the executives of the      
McGill Political Science 
Student Association to AUS 
Council

Wednesday January 13, 2015

Vice President Events  Tofunmi Odugbemi

1. Bar Des Pins event scheduled for Friday 9 pm. Facebook page was created for the event: 
https://www.facebook.com/events/462820600586775/ 
2.  Ottawa Trip to be planned for later in the semester ( ideally for sometime in March). Final 
date and costs to be decided
3. Interfaculty “Mixer Event”: In the planning process of organizing an event with other faculties; 
more details to come in the future
4. Awards Night/ PSSA Journal Launch: To be held toward the end of March, booking is to be 
handled by VP Internal. 

Vice President Internal Stephen Bateman

1. Actively recruiting for the Political Science mentorship program; in conjunction with VP 
Communications has added information on most recent listerv

2. Has applied for funding from both AUS and SSMU in order to fund future events
3. As mentioned previously, has been tasked with reserving rooms for future events ( such as 

Awards night)

Vice President Finance Roland Barlier 

1. Tasked with selling the remaining sweatshirts in stock and to order new ones. 
2. Balancing of budget in accordance with AUS guidelines. Tasked with keeping track of all 

expenditures in the department

Vice President External  Jonathan Turlione

1. Report on happenings of AUS Council to other executives whilst also attending AUS Council 
every two weeks. Responsible for writing up departmental report to be distributed to AUS 
Council.

2. In talks with Concordia University and potentially other Universities in the area in order to 
organize a joint event with other Political Science Departments 

Vice President Academic  Jesse Shuster-Leibner

1. Revising Academic Policies concerning regrades. Guarantees that a Teaching Assistant will 
not have the right to diminish a grade on an assignment a student wishes to be regraded. 

https://www.facebook.com/events/462820600586775/


This motion is expected to be passed at the end of the semester and will be presented to 
the DART roundtable. This motion already has the backing of Professor Oxhorn. 

2. NTC’s: Notes accumulated from Political Science classes which are then sold to students for 
a fee. Employed note takers as well as a proofreader ( payed). 

Vice President Communications Ida Anis 

1. Responsible for publishing weekly listervs to the McGill political Science community and to 
inform them of all the happenings in the department. Also responsible in handling all of the 
organizations social media accounts.  

Respectfully Submitted

Jonathan Turlione, VP External MPSSA


